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Kelly Tayara

From: Kelly Tayara
Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 6:53 PM
To: Charles Wenzlau
Cc: Paul Nylund (pnylund@bainbridgewa.gov); David Greetham 

(dgreetham@bainbridgewa.gov)
Subject: Messenger House Phase 2 PLN51717 SPR/CUPA
Attachments: 04MAY2021 Notification to extend decision timeline.pdf

Hello, 
 
Please find attached notification that the City will be unable to meet the timelines identified in the Municipal Code for 
decision on this consolidated application.   
 
The tentative public meeting / hearing review schedule is: 
Design Review Board review / recommendation               completed 
Planning Commission review / recommendation               6/24/2021 
Hearing Examiner public hearing                                           7/22/2021 
 
 
Thank you, 
Kelly 

 

Kelly Tayara  

 
Due to the City’s COVID-19 response, the Planning and Community Development Department (PCD) has modified its 
operations.  Please see the PCD webpage (https://www.bainbridgewa.gov/154/Planning-Community-Development) for current 
information.  
 


